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November 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

 

Our school has been given the unique opportunity to take a group of our students to Reading 
University to take part in a Black History event where students will be able to partake in a 
workshop delivered by staff from the University History Department. 

This visit is free and will take place on Wednesday the 20th November 2024.  The students 
will need to arrive in school at normal time in full school uniform and will then be driven via 
school minibus to and from the venue. We will leave school at 9 am and return to school at 
approximately 3 pm. 

Students will need to wear full school uniform for this event. 

Food will be provided by the university for lunchtime, but students can bring snacks and 
drinks for the day. 

The itinerary will include a tour of the university and three workshops on African History 
delivered by lecturers and researchers from the university. 

Please complete the consent form by Friday 15th November 2024 to give permission for your 
child to attend. Please use this link to fill the form https://forms.office.com/e/MzCtUb4kQR 

Electronic copy of this letter is available on our website under Parents - Letters Home. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mr J Webster 

Assistant Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/MzCtUb4kQR

